
 

 

August 7th 

Dear Eagle Families,  

I hope you are having a great week. We are gearing up for the return of our teachers on the 11th and are excited to 

welcome back our faculty. I have attached a very important document for you and your family to look over. Single 

School Culture is an important part of life at Sebastian and is shared throughout our teachers, students and families so 

we all share common expectations and can engage in full partnerships with one another. We will be doing activities in 

the classroom and online to familiarize all of our students with the expectations for learning and procedures in the first 

week of school.  

Next week we will be releasing a video summarizing “Ten Things to Know About Coming Back to School” for your family 

to watch and begin to get excited about coming back. We will also be publishing times and dates for laptop and hot spot 

distribution for any distance learners who have requested them.  

Whether in classrooms, or online, we are all Sebastian Eagles and we cannot wait to connect with you! 

Kirstie Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

 

 


